
The Middle Years 
An Evening for Sophomore and Junior Families 

 

Sophomore and Junior years are important times to review each 
student’s progress and to plan their educational future.  We want 
these years to be a valuable and rewarding learning experience for 

your student. 
 

The evening will provide an opportunity to hear specific 
information regarding: 

 High school course selection planning 

 PHS graduation requirements 

 Post High School options – including college entrance 
requirements and financial aid. 

 
  Presenters will be from California State University, 

Folsom Lake College, and Kaplan (SAT/ACT test prep) 
 
 


